
One Entangled Whale Free, Second Apparently In Good Shape
Tuesday, 28 October 2008

Photographs of the humpback whale towing a crabpot line in Uyak Bay taken earlier today (Tuesday) by Steve Larsen of
Andrew Airways. Bree Witteveen of the University of Alaska says she will be flying to Uyak Bay Wednesday to
disentangle the whale if it has not freed itself by then.


KMXT 100.1 FM - Public Radio for Kodiak Island, Alaska.

http://www.kmxt.org Powered by Joomla! Generated: 27 February, 2015, 20:54


